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A copy of this letter is being provided to the following party:
Ms. Cindy House-Pearson of TTL Inc., 3516 Greensboro Avenue, Tuscaloosa, Alabama
35401.

Thank you in advance for completing our on-line Customer Survey Form located at
http://corpsmapu.usace.army.mil/cm_apex/f?p=requlatory survey. We value your
comments and appreciate your taking the time to complete a survey each time you have
interaction with our office.

If you have any questions, please call me at (912) 652-5022.
Sincerely,
M‘—\‘_J
Scott Guinn
Regulatory Specialist, Coastal Section

Enclosures



